
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BARKER CENTRAL SCHOOL LATRATOR
BARKER CENTRAL SCHOOL  1628 QUAKER RD. BARKER    716-795-3201  EXT. 5183 

Dear Parents or Guardians: 

It’s your turn to express your love and 
best wishes in one of the most precious 
keepsakes… your child’s last high 
school yearbook. The Senior Ads 
section has been one of the most 
popular parts of the yearbook for years. 
Seniors love their parents' personal 
messages and always anticipate which 
baby pictures will be chosen. You can 
wish them good luck, pass on some 
words of wisdom, and tell them how 
proud you are.  

The money we get from selling senior 
ads goes towards covering the expenses 
of producing a yearbook. We put a lot 
of hard work and time into creating a 
yearbook every year that reflects the 
spirit of our high school and captures 
the moments we want to remember 
forever, but we can’t do it without 
funding. Your support each school year 
is greatly appreciated by our yearbook 
staff. We have made buying an ad easy 
with the attached directions.  

Class of 2023 
Yearbook Senior Ads! 

eighth page (1 photo) 

$50

quarter page (up to 2 photos) 

$75

half page ( up to 5 photos) 

$125

Ads are due by October 1st! 

Sincerely, 

Krista Beth Feltz 

Yearbook Advisor 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact ei ther by phone or email

jcostello@barkercsd.net or kfeltz@barkercsd.net.

Jeff Costello
Yearbook Business Advisor

Sincerely, 

The 2022-2023 
Latrator Staff


